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Mental Health and Addiction Services

Do you want to help shape the future of mental health and addiction services
Grey Bruce? Are you interested in an exciting community leadership role? The
Canadian Mental Health Association Grey Bruce is pleased to announce that it is
now recruiting for passionate and committed individuals to serve on its Board of
Directors.

CMHA Grey Bruce, Mental Health and Addiction Services was created through the voluntary
amalgamation of the Canadian Mental Health Association - Grey Bruce, G&B House, and
HopeGreyBruce Mental Health and Addictions Services. The Board of CMHA Grey Bruce seeks
to build a diverse and skilled board by recruiting two new board members from the community
to fill upcoming vacancies.

Individuals are sought who are residents in Grey or Bruce counties and that have specific
expertise in the following areas: Accounting (with a professional designation), Fundraising, or
Public Relations. Preference will be given to individuals who have lived experience with mental
health and/or addictions issues or who are passionate about improving mental health and
addiction services in Grey Bruce.

Board members are expected to attend monthly board meetings and possibly participate in
some committee work. New board members can look forward to continuing the work on the
new strategic plan for agency; participating in governance training and other volunteer
development activities; and interesting discussions with board colleagues about how best to
design a future service and support system that best meets the needs of clients and families
living with mental illness and/or addiction issues.

If you are interested, please send your resume and a cover letter about why you would like to
serve on the CMHA Board to: Nuala Robinson, Executive Assistant, nrobinson@cmhagb.org, or
at 1101 2" Avenue East, Suite 206, Owen Sound, ON, N4K 2J1. Interviews will be scheduled
with prospective board members in July. The Board nominating committee looks forward to
meeting with you!



